
September 11, 2014 

 

Comments from Japan--Approval by Mail: PPCR Cambodia: Promoting Climate-Resilient 
Agriculture in Koh Kong and Mondulkiri Provinces Project (ADB) 

 

Dear the CIF administrative unit, 
 
Regarding the PPCR Cambodia project, kindly please find below comment from Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs, Japan. 
 
***************************************************************** 
While the project document is eloquently written, it is not easy to understand the concrete 
contents of the project. It is indispensable to describe the actual work of the project in addition to 
the conceptual explanation. It appears that almost half of the budget (3,166 thousands USD) will 
be allocated to civil works which include sea barriers, rehabilitation of irrigation scheme, and 
rainwater harvesting ponds. As these are the important part of the project, it is necessary to 
mention at least the breakdown of the cost of each civil works. 
******************************************************************* 
 
Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Taro Kimura, MOF Japan 


